Hello Middle School Families,

Welcome to a new year at HOPE Community Charter! My name is Rob Goldstein and |
am honored to be your child’s Middle School Language Arts teacher! | will be the 8th grade
homeroom teacher also. As August comes to an end, | would like to express my excitement for
the start of a new school year, new learning opportunities, new friendships, and new adventures
here at HOPE.

This will be my third year as a member of the Hope Community Charter family and |
am greatly looking forward to the upcoming year. | believe that strong parent/teacher
relationships are a key contributing factor to our students’ success. | intend on making you all
integral members of the classroom as proactive communication is key.

Please join us the evening of August 26 for our 2022-2023 OPEN HOUSE where you
will have an opportunity to get to know teachers, receive useful information about expectations,
etc.

The First Day of School will be Wednesday, September 7th at 7:35 a.m.

I am truly looking forward to working with and getting to know each of my students and
their families this year.

Best,
Rob Goldstein
goldstein@hopecommunitycharter.org



